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Weekly News – Friday 2nd February  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We will continue with spellings and math’s quizzes next week. 
We would really appreciate if you could support your child going 
through the quizzes at home. 

Thank you so much to the parents who came in to talk to the 
children about their culture. The children loved the experience.  

English 

This week we completed our descriptive writing using inspiration 
from the painting by Mihail Kamberov. We included similes and 
adjectives in our writing and had to ensure we were writing in first 
person. Next week we will be exploring poetry writing our own 
poems. If you have any poetry books you would like to share for 
show and tell next week please bring them in. 

  

Maths 

This week we completed our learning on shapes by looking at 
symmetry. We had a look at lines of symmetry and created our 
own symmetrical pattern. We also looked at fractions reviewing 
our learning on ½, ¼ and introducing ¾ of numbers. Next week 
we will look at 1/3s and fractions of shapes. 

  

Topic 

We have enjoyed our Cultural Storytelling Week. We had a 
French storytelling workshop where we heard the story 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears. It was also lovely to see all the 
outfits children were wearing for the carnival. We paraded our 
rain sticks that were made during Arts Week round to the rest of 
KS1. We also created flags of Europe. We looked in Atlases to 
learn about flags, countries and capital cities. We then used 
coloured paper to create a flag of our choice. 

 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Thomas 

Soha 
 

Clover 
Riley 
Layla 

 
Heather 

Noor 
Alex 

Notices 
A note for your diaries: You are invited into school at 3.45pm on Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th February 
to have a look at our wonderful Art Exhibition. 
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